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Miss Newton, Mrs Tucker and Ms Rogan 
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After an emotional weekend, it was lovely having Year 3 back in school on 

Tuesday. We have continued our learning and have begun planning for Roald 

Dahl day on Friday (23/9/22) and our Stonehenge trip on 28/09/22. 

– please can all children wear trainers or hiking boots and  a 

suitable coat for the weather in W il tshire. All children must bring a packed lunch 

and water. Lunch must be in a backpack, as we w ill be walking for most of the 

da y. 

Thank you to all parents who volunteered to accompany us on 

our trip. We have no w selected and spoken to the few  parents about volunteering. 

Thank you again for your support and we hope to see you on our Year 3 trip. 

Thank you to those parents who could attend the Curriculu m Forecast meeting and 

to those who couldn’t, we have uploaded the slides onto our Google Classroo m.  

Thanks for al l your support  and hard work at the beginning of the year, and we are 

looking for- ward to a terrific year ahead. 

Mr Picken and Ms Palmer 
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